






Le 19-06-20 à 10:53, @ec.europa.eu a 
écrit : 

Dear ,

Thank you for your mail and letter sent on behalf of  
 EUROFER, the European 

Steel Association addressed to Executive Vice-President 
Timmermans, requesting for a meeting.

We would like to confirm that this request has been 
received by the Cabinet and is registered under 
Ares(2020)3149691.

We will check what the possibilities are and will come 
back to you as soon as possible.
 
Please kindly note that we receive huge amount of 
requests on a daily basis and it may take some time 
before we come back to you.
 
Thank you in advance for your kind patience and 
understanding.
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Assistant 
Cabinet of Executive Vice-President Frans 
Timmermans
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From:  
@eurofer.be>  

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 10:47 AM 
To:  (CAB-TIMMERMANS) 
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